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Please note the dates and times of the following Christmas and end of term events in school. 
 
Thursday 8th December 2022 
 
Wear your Christmas jumper to school.  50p per child or £1 per family for the charity, ‘Save the Children’. 
 
Wednesday 14th December 2022 
 
2pm: KS1 (Years 1 & 2) Nativity play in the Junior Hall.  Tickets can be purchased from the school office from 
Monday afternoon onwards (tickets are £1.00 each). 
 
Thursday 15th December 2022 
 
9.30am: Nursery and & Reception Nativity play in the Infant Hall.  Tickets can be purchased from the school office 
from Monday afternoon onwards (tickets are £1.00 each). 
 
Tuesday 20th December 2022 
 
KS2 children will be singing a medley of Christmas carols (a mixture of modern and traditional) to get us in the 
festive spirit.  This will be after the school day 5.00pm till 6.00pm, everybody is welcome. 
 
Wednesday 21st December 2022 – Christmas Lunch 
 

 Christmas lunch will be served on the last day of term this year, if your child usually has a packed lunch 
but would like to have the Christmas lunch instead then please fill out the request form on the app by 
Friday 16th December.  It will cost £2.50 for KS2 children who are not eligible for free school meals.  There 
is no cost for infants. 

 School finishes at approximately 1.45pm.  The children will leave class at 1.15pm, then we will sing carols 
on the playground before going home.  Parents and carers are welcome to join us – the gates will be 
opened at 1.10pm. 

 
Details regarding class Christmas parties will follow. 
 
Christmas Holidays 
 
We break up for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 21st December at approximately 1:45pm. (see above).  
The children return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
 
 
 

 
     


